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If anyone would be interested in being a "back-up" they could let me know that (suefitz7@msn.com).  Here is the concert information if anyone wishes to attend.  Both choirs are really phenomenal individually and they also collaborate of a few pieces:

The Drake Choir, a nationally recognized collegiate choir, will be performing in La Crosse (along with the Central High School Robed Choir) at Mary of the Angels Chapel at St. Rose Convent on Wednesday March 13.  If you'd like to attend, you can park in the lot on Market St across from St. Rose Convent and enter through the door on Market St. or through the entrance at 701 Franciscan Way.  The concert will begin at 7:30 p.m. and a free will donation will be accepted.  

Sue Horne

